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 Miss Montana 2018 visits Builders Club 

 
[Story information and photo credits:  Kelly Johnson] 

Miss Montana 2018, Laura Haller, brought her positive 

message to our Builders Club in Sidney Middle School. Laura 

is working closely with the only Children's Miracle Network 

Hospital in Montana, Shodair Children's Hospital. She is also  

advocating for her social impact initiative, Own Your Movement, during her Crown to 

Classroom Tour. Using narrative and lessons she learned from her life as a professional 

dancer, pre-medical student, marathon runner, triathlete, small business owner, and world 

traveler, she hopes to inspire Montana children to get up and get moving so they have the 

ability to follow their passions in life. 

Members donate banners for club sign 

Jessica Redfield, Elaine Stedman, and Keith Bostrom have donated the cost of three new 

banners to be rotated on the club’s sign at Central Avenue and Fourteenth Street. 

        



Club sponsors lunch for MBI 5th graders 

 
The Sidney Kiwanis Club sponsored a fun Pizza Lunch for the Central School 5th graders who 

were acknowledged by the MBI (Montana Behavior Initiative) program on Wednesday, 

October 10, 2018. Leif Anderson and Jackie Laqua did this project for the club. There were 

about 30 students, two teachers, and Principal Romo in attendance. The menu featured Pizza 

House Pizza and Breadsticks, Ranch (of course), a pumpkin cookie, pop and water. Leif 

Anderson had a trivia contest for the students for entertainment. 

Jamie Larson keeps Meals on Wheels rollin’ 

Look at all the cats Jamie Larson herded to keep 

Meals on Wheels rolling:  Brian McGinnis, Jodie 

Berry, Elaine Stedman, Jenna Donahue, Rick 

Norby, Leslie Messer, Jessica Chamberlin, 

Jenna Donahue, Kerry Reitz, Alan Seigfreid, Gary Schoepp, Tami 

Christensen, Jamie Larson, Garth Kallevig, and Joyce Kallevig. 

And look at the smiles service puts on our faces. Pictured picking up and delivering meals: 

Leslie Messer, Jodie Berry, Rick Norby, and Brian McGinnis. 

       


